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2nd November 2021 
 

Foreland Fields School Firework Display 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Wednesday evening, 3rd November, we will be holding our Firework Display. Due to the 
rise in COVID-19 cases, we have liaised with the Health Protection Team and, consequently, 
have made some changes to arrangements.  
 
We have limited parking on site. Marshalls will be available to direct cars to a space.  
 
Doors will open at 6pm however, all spectators are now asked to enter through the 
primary/nursery entrance and walk around the building to the main garden area. Marshalls 
will be on site to guide you. The display will begin at 6.30pm prompt.  
 
As the event is being held outside, the risk of the virus spreading is greatly reduced however, 
this increases when people are inside. For this reason, access to the toilets will be managed 
with only a set number of people allowed inside at any one time. Spectators will not be 
permitted to enter the building for any other reason. We ask that face coverings are worn 
whilst inside the building.    
 
Refreshments will be available on the night at a small cost and will be served outdoors. 
 
Please note, the use of sparklers and any other private firework is not permitted on school 

grounds. Smoking, including the use of vapes, is also not permitted.   

 

In the unlikely event that the display needs to be cancelled, e.g. strong winds, we will place a 

notice on the school website and inform parents/carers via ClassDojo.  

Kind regards 

 
 
Adrian Mount 
Headteacher 
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